[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]BrainTumour
Research




                  Friday 22nd March 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

Nettlesworth Primary School will be taking part in this year’s ‘Wear a hat Day’ on Thursday 25th March 2021 to support Brain Tumour Research.
Brain Tumour Research are a national charity in the UK that is dedicated to raising funds for continuous and sustainable scientific research into brain tumours and are a leading voice calling for greater support and action for research into what scientists are calling the last battleground against cancer. 
‘Wear A Hat Day’ is the UK’s biggest brain tumour research fundraising event, and we’re all looking forward to having great fun and raising funds to find a cure for brain tumours at the same time.

We’d like everyone to take part so please encourage your child to come into school wearing a hat of any shape, colour or size next Friday with and donate £1 via parent pay.
If you’d like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit their website at https://www.braintumourresearch.org/fundraise/wear-a-hat-day
Thank you,

Miss Morton (
